Everyone at Wild Church has a duty of care to protect others from harm and accidents. Wild Church is committed to the protection of children and vulnerable adults, and ensuring the wellbeing of all who attend.
Wild Church has an important partnership with the Woodbridge Group of Churches in North Wiltshure, which includes safeguarding. We are committed to working together and upholding the Woodbridge Group Safeguarding Policy 
Our officer for the Safeguarding of Children and Vulnerable Adults is Heather Lee. Along with the Diocesan Safeguarding Officer, Heather will advise and take appropriate action where necessary. If you have any concerns, you can contact Heather at heatherlee2001@gmail.com and 
Link to Safeguarding policy
https://www.woodbridgegroup.co.uk/safeguarding/
